ABERGAVENNY TOWN COUNCIL
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE
WEDNESDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2023
E113/23 FINANCE REPORT

Notification for the financial year 24/25 that the cost of the town centre CCTV will increase by 2.5 %.  Just to be clear on this the cost to each town council for CCTV will increase from April 2024 by that amount.

